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eService Suspended Temporarily

Dear Valued Customer,

We regret to inform vyou that the
“Release Signed In” service to enable employees
transfer from government entities to Jafza has
been temporary suspended due to changes in
the requirements and process applicable with

GDRFA.

Further details on the new process applicable

will be shared in due date.

We regret any inconvenience caused and

appreciate your understanding and cooperation.
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